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Wendy Strangeway

From; Planning

Sent: 04 January 2017 17:34

To: Planning

Subject: Comments on NYM/2016/0817/FL - Case Officer Mrs H Saunders - Received from

Mr David Perry at Manor Garth, Wesley Rd, Robin Hood's Bay, Whitby, YO22 4RW

Do we really need another small airport in the park? The proposed area and adjacent woodland is an
important habitat for rare birds of prey such as Honey Buzzards & Goshawks. | think the visual impact and
the additional noise impact will be negative on both wildlife and people who come to enjoy the peace and
tranquility of the park.

Comments made by Mr David Perry of Manor Garth, Wesley Rd, Robin Hood's Bay, Whitby, YO22 4RW
Preferred Method of Contact is Email
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